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Term 3 - Issue 9 ς 12 July 2017 
Dear Parents, Staff & Students,  
 
Welcome back to all of our students and parents to Term 3.  An extended welcome to 
those new students and their parents that have joined us this term.  We also continue 
our welcome to Ms Amy Minns who is covering Year 6S whilst Mrs Storey is on Long 
Service Leave and to Mrs Lisa Songonan who is returning to our school and joining 
Prep D as their teacher aide. 
 
Report cards have been distributed this week and well done to all those students that 
put in a great effort throughout Semester 1.  Next week, teachers are available for 
Parent Teacher Interviews and I would encourage all parents to take up this 
opportunity to discuss the progress of their child throughout Semester One and 
moving into Semester Two.  The stronger the relationship between school and home, 
the more success a student will have. 
 
Overall our school achieved extremely well and we are very proud of the students.  
The graph below represents the whole school achievement levels with 90.8% of 
student achievement levels across all subjects an A-C.  This is a credit to the effort of 
the students, the dedication of the teachers and the support from the parents.  
Congratulations and well done to everyone. 
 
 

 
 
 
This term will be busy with a wide variety of events occurring, so it is important to 
remember that information is posted on the school website 
(www.beaconsfieldss.eq.edu.au) school Facebook site 
(www.facebook.com/beaconsfieldss) and can also be accessed through the school 
newsletter and Q-Schools app.  Parents can also use the communication book to 
communicate between school and home. 
 

Coming Events! 
 

JULY 
12 Rock Pop Mime 

Rehearsal @ 3pm 
13 P&C Meeting @ 

3.30pm 
14 Whitsunday Voices  
16 Rock Pop Mime 

Rehearsal @2pm 
17 Parent Teacher 

Interviews 
18 Cumberland 10-12 

years 1500m 
19 Pioneer SHS 

Transition Session 
@ 2pm 

20 Cumberland Track 
& Field Trials 

20 4H presenting 
Assembly @ 
2.15pm 

21 Rock Pop Mime 
Rehearsal @ 3pm 

22 Mackay Rock Pop 
Mime @ 5pm 

27 4/5S presenting 
assembly @ 
2.15pm 

28 Mackay & District 
Track and Field 
Trials 

 

Please call the school 
on 4969 2222 early in 
the morning if your 
child is going to be 
away or late for school 
ǎƻ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ŀōǎŜƴŎŜ 
can be recorded 
correctly.   
 

CANTEEN 

URGENTLY needs 

volunteers. 

Thursday or Friday  a 

couple of hours once a 

fortnight. 

mailto:admin@beaconsfieldss.eq.edu.au
mailto:absences@beaconsfieldss.eq.edu.au
http://www.beaconsfieldss.eq.edu.au/


 

 
The next couple of weeks are busy whilst we have students practicing for Rock Pop Mime (which is on next Saturday 
22nd); Whitsunday Voices (Friday 14th); Mackay Cutters Care Program for Year 4/5 and Year 5 (Friday 14th), P&C 
Meeting in the school common room from 3:30pm (Thursday 13th) and Cumberland Track and Field Trials (Tuesday 
18th and Thursday 20th) and Pioneer SHS Year 6 into Year 7 transition (Wednesday 19th). 
 
 
Regards, 
Cameron Wayman,  
Principal 
 

 
 

PBL ςPositive Behaviour for Learning  
 
hǾŜǊ {ŜƳŜǎǘŜǊ hƴŜ ǿŜ ǊŜŎƻƎƴƛǎŜŘ ǘƘŜ ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜƳŜƴǘǎ ƻŦ мтп ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ōŜŜƴ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭΩǎ ōŜƘŀǾƛƻǳǊ 
expectations for an extended period of ǘƛƳŜ ŀǎ ǘƘŜȅ ƧƻƛƴŜŘ ǘƘŜ t!¢ άмллέ /ƭǳōΦ  ср ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƧƻƛƴŜŘ ǘƘŜ άнрлέ 
Club and were awarded with their Buzz Certificate and pencil.  Well done everyone!  We are certainly kept very busy 
presenting our Buzz certificates! 
 
Beaconsfield State School use ŀ ŎŀƳǇŀƛƎƴ ŀǘ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŎŀƭƭŜŘ Ψ.ȅŜ .ȅŜ .ǳƭƭȅƛƴƎΩ ǘƻ ŜƴǎǳǊŜ ǘƘŀǘ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƛǎ ŀ 
positive place for everyone.  We are doing many things at the school to get this message across.  We have 
ƛƳǇƭŜƳŜƴǘŜŘ ŀ ǘƘǊŜŜ ǎǘŜǇ ǇǊƻŎŜǎǎ ǘƻ ŜƴŎƻǳǊŀƎŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǘƻ Ψ{Ǉƻǘ Lǘ hǳǘΩ ǘƘŜƴ Ψ{ǇŜŀƪ hǳǘΩ ƛƴ ƻǊŘŜǊ ǘƻ Ψ{ǘŀƳǇ Lǘ hǳǘΩ  
Classroom teachers have been explicitly delivering this message to the students and students have been engaging in 
roleplay scripts and answering discussion questions. 
 
Report Cards have been distributed to all students this week. There is a behaviour grade and comment provided that 
will provide you with an idea of how your child is applying the Be Safe, Be Respectful and Be Responsible matrix 
expectations whilst at school.  
 
Our behaviour focus for next week is ŦǊƻƳ ƻǳǊ .Ŝ wŜǎǇŜŎǘŦǳƭ ƭƛǎǘ ά¦ǎŜ wŜǎǇŜŎǘŦǳƭ [ŀƴƎǳŀƎŜ ŀƴŘ ¢ƻƴŜέΦ I encourage all 
parents/carers to discuss and reinforce these expectations with their children to help them understand the 
importance of meeting these behaviour standards each and every day. 
 
Lisa Laird ς Deputy Principal 

 
 

Administration  
As we enter the last half of the year it is important to remember that all school fees are now overdue and will need 
to be paid as soon as they can except for those parents who participate in the CentreLink payment scheme.  
 
Students with outstanding fees may be stopped from participating in non- curricular activities. Year 6 Students with 
outstanding fees will not be able to participate in the end of year activities and functions, so please see the office 
regarding these outstanding fees. Overdue invoices are regularly sent home to parents.  
 
If you are having difficulties paying school fees please see the office as there are many ways in which the school can 
support such as ς 
 
1. A Payment plan ς where regular payments can be made to the school either by coming into the office to pay 

either by cash or credit card or by setting up a direct debit that you can set up on line through your bank to 
the school bank. Please see the office staff for the school bank details. 

 
2. CentreLink Payments ς if eligible you can fill out a Centre Pay form, which are available here at the office 

which we then lodge with Centre Link and fortnightly payments are made from your account to the school 
account which is then placed towards the outstanding invoices.  Parents find this most convenient as this  

 

  



 

 helps pay for camps, school fees, excursions and other school activities such as Whitsunday Voices, 
Swimming, Life Education, Star Lab, Bike Education for Year 4 and other little activities that may happen 
during the year. Centrelink parents only have to return the permission and medical forms as no money is 
required from them. This is only for non-targeted payments.  Centrelink payments allow the students to 
attend any activity or excursion even if there are still outstanding invoices on their account as the school is 
aware that these regular payments are being made. 

 
3. Parents can even make regular part payments towards activities such as camps and swimming. This payment 

will remain on your account as credit and when an invoice has been finalised, the credit amount will then go 
towards the invoice. These regular payments help parents as they have already paid the bulk of the cost and 
are not having to find the total amount in a short period of time. 

 
The final details for camps and swimming are being finalised and invoices will be sent out in Week 3. The Year 4 and 
5 camps will be happening in the last week of this term and the Year 6 Camp will be going to Magnetic Island in 
Week 3 of Term 4. Swimming for Prep, Year 1,2 and 3 will commence weekly in Term 4 to conclude just before the 
school swimming carnival. 
 
Sandra Landsdowne ς BSM 

 
 

Q Parents 

By week 3 the Q Parents app will be turned on and parents will be given the option to join. In the meantime parents 
will be sent an email with instructions and details to invite parents to QParents.  Parents have already received 
information regarding Identity Verification and your students EQ ID Number. Below is a section of the information 
that has been sent to parents. 
 
Identity Verification 
 
To obtain full access to student information, as part of their QParents registration users must complete an identity 
verification process. QParents offers two options for identity verification ς online and offline.  
For fully online verification (the fastest option), you will need to verify 100 points of the following identity 
documents online: 
 
Australian Passport  50 pts  Australian Marriage Certificate  40 pts 
Australian Driver Licence 50 pts  Australian Citizenship Certificate 40 pts 
Australian Birth Certificate 50 pts  Change of Name Certificate  40 pts 
Medicare Card   20 pts  Australian Visa (foreign passports) 20 pts 
 
 
If you cannot verify 100 points of the above ID documents online, you may still register for QParents, but you will 
need to attend the school to verify documentation in person after you have registered online. 
Full instructions on how to verify your documents and what you may need to bring to the school will be provided as 
part of the invitation and registration process. 
 
LŦ ȅƻǳ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ ǎǳŦŦƛŎƛŜƴǘ ŘƻŎǳƳŜƴǘǎΣ ƻǊ ŀǊŜ ǳƴǎǳǊŜΣ ȅƻǳ Ƴŀȅ ǎǘƛƭƭ ōŜ able to register. For more information on the 
online identity verification process, see https://qparents.qld.edu.au/#/identityInformation . 
Please note that QParents does not maintain copies or records of any identity documents used for account 
verification, either online or offline. 
 
EQ ID 
 
¸ƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ ŀƭǎƻ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ 9v L5 όǘƘŜƛǊ 9ŘǳŎŀǘƛƻƴ vǳŜŜƴǎƭŀƴŘ ƛŘŜƴǘƛŦƛŎŀǘƛƻƴ ƴǳƳōŜǊύ ƛƴ ƻǊŘŜǊ ǘƻ 
complete your QParents registration. 

Sandra Landsdowne ς BSM 

 



 
 

THIS FRIDAY - Whitsunday Voices Youth Literature Festival 2017 
 
The 2017 Whitsunday Voices Youth Literature Festival is on this Friday, 14th July. The Festival is the largest youth 
literature festival north of the Sunshine Coast, and provides students in our region a unique opportunity to meet 
some of AusǘǊŀƭƛŀΩǎ Ƴƻǎǘ ƘƛƎƘƭȅ ǊŜƎŀǊŘŜŘ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ŀƴŘ ȅƻǳƴƎ ŀŘǳƭǘ ŀǳǘƘƻǊǎΣ ǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŜǊǎΣ ǇŜǊŦƻǊƳŜǊǎΣ ŀƴŘ 
illustrators. It is a highly inclusive event for our community, and one which strives to reach as many students as 
possible, to inspire a love of reading in our youth. 

Session times are 9.30am to 10.15am.  Students will walk to and from the literacy festival held at Whitsunday 
Anglican School with supervising staff.  We will be leaving at 9am and returning by 11am.  

Students will need to wear full school uniform and have a wide brimmed hat and water bottle.  

Year 1 and 2                       Lucas Proudfoot 

Year 3 and 4                        Isobelle Carmody 

Year 5 and 6                        Shake and Stir 

There are still spaces available for students to attend the festival from years 1, 2 and 3.   

Please return the permission form and $5 ASAP to secure a spot. 

Hannah Tucker ς HOC 

 
 

 

BEACONSFIELD CANTEEN 

 
The school canteen operates Wednesday (First Break only), Thursdays and Fridays.   
 
Volunteers are still urgently needed, a couple of hours every 2nd Thursday/Friday.   Please contact the canteen on 
49692215 if you can help, your time is very much appreciated.   
 
Prep ς Year 3 ς You need to order Ice-blocks through the Bag System.  We are having ǘƻ ƭƛƳƛǘ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘΩǎ ǇǳǊŎƘŀǎŜǎ ŀǎ 
there is sometimes a lot of money being bought in. 
 
If ordering for both breaks 2 BAGS NEED TO BE USED. 
 
Milo poppers available- $2. 
 
Milkshakes are available on Fridays but must be ordered in the morning. 
 
Cazna Little - Canteen Convenor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

How to get started:  

¶ Visit the site www.ouronlinecanteen.com.au 

¶ Sign up by filling in a registration form 

¶ Enter your contact details, user name and password 

¶ Receive a confirmation email 

¶ Log in to the website 

¶ {ŜƭŜŎǘ ȅƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŀƴŘ ŜƴǘŜǊ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ƴŀƳŜǎ 

¶ Add credit to your account 

¶ Order meals for your children 

 
MONDAY 

 
TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

CLOSED CLOSED 
Cazna 

First Break 
Only 

Cazna 
Teena 

Cazna 
Lynn 

CLOSED CLOSED 
Cazna 

First Break 
Only 

Cazna 
Teena 

Cazna 
Lynn 

     

 

 

 

 

Available from the Canteen 
Bucket Hat $15 
House Shirt $33 

School Library Bag $12 
Some second hand items 

(Uniforms available at Lowes Mt Pleasant) 

http://www.ouronlinecanteen.com.au/


 
 

ABSENCES 
 
This week absence letters were sent home to students who have unexplained absences and late arrivals.   
 
Can you please complete by providing the absence or late reasons and return it to admin as soon as possible please. 
 
Please call the school on 4969 2222 early in the morning if your child is going to be away or late for school so your 
ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ŀōǎŜƴŎŜ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ǊŜŎƻǊŘŜŘ ŎƻǊǊŜŎǘƭȅ. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiSy6K4woLVAhXKHJQKHckZDjYQjRwIBw&url=http://epublisher.net.au/public/subscriber/contactlists/archiveissuewebversionwithads?issueId%3Dfs307BleVI_l9VOmsTnJ5IIS_JKwjGiVHvWlA7R7CqM&psig=AFQjCNHmlrg0xOtaVMIAXMCbXmTDo-FAlQ&ust=1499906551837227


 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

  



 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  



 

 
  


